
Grace Notes 
Week of June 29 - July 5, 2024 
Sixth Sunday After Pentecost 

This Week at Grace       
 

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God.  
 
 

The Bulletins & Mailing are given to the Glory of God. 

Calendar 
 

6/29 5:00 pm Sabbath Service of Holy Communion in Barkley Chapel  
  

6/30 9:30 am Worship Service of Holy Communion in Sanctuary               

7/1 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 
 

7/2 9:00 am Quilting Ministry       

7/3 3:00 pm The Giving Pantry CLOSED (No Distribution)  
 

7/4 Church office Closed for Independence Day 
 

We hold in prayer especially this week…  
 

Nora Jane Snyder, Sheri Snyder, Pete Psichogis, Lou Wright, Kevin Wright, Rick Keen, Beverly 
Earhart, Brian Bookshar, Debbie Aldridge, Dr. Robert Little, Shirley Davis, Bob Little, Dean Jury, 
Austin Snavely (Active Military) and the friends & family of Shirley Hughes.   

Pastor Chad on Vacation 
 

Pastor Chad is away on vacation through Friday, July 5th.  
 

The Rev. Nancy Easton will be preaching and presiding at services this weekend.  

For Pastoral Assistance  
 

While Pastor Chad is out of the office  (Saturday, June 22 - Friday, July 5)  
please contact Pastor Evan Houck (717-497-3742 or pastorevan47@gmail.com).      

Card for Austin Snavely 
 

There are cards in the Library near the entrance to Barkley Chapel.   Austin has recently joined the 
military and we want to send him a reminder that his home congregation is praying for him.  Please 
take a moment to sign one of the cards.  They will be in the Library until Sunday, July 7.  



Special Benevolence Offering 
 

The Special Benevolence for June is Lutheran Camping Corporation.  To 
contribute, please list your dollar amount next to Special Offering Ministry on the 
contribution envelopes or use the online giving page on the website at  
https://www.gracecamphill.org/give 

June 30: Sixth Sunday after Pentecost 
 

“The steadfast love of the Lord never ceases, his mercies never come to an end; they are new every 
morning; great is your faithfulness.” – Lamentations 3:22-33 
 

Think of a sunrise. There’s one every day, yet each is imbued with its own unique beauty and 
freshness. So it is with the holy blessings of God. They will never end, but we will always look on 
them with new appreciation, worship and gratitude.  

Good News from Grace articles are due by 12 noon on the 15th of the 
month for the next month’s newsletter.   Grace Notes information is due by  12 
noon on Tuesdays.  Email to ddeppen@gracecamphill.org 

Give Online Now! 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
 

Calling all those who knit and crochet!  The Prayer Shawl ministry is in need of #4 yarn, remnants 
gladly accepted, for those knitting our handheld pocket prayer patches.   Yarn can be placed in the 
Prayer Shawl ministry bin in the parking lot hallway.  

Grace Tech Ministries 
 

As was discussed at the Annual 
Congregational meeting on June 16 
you can help offset the cost of the new 
technology needed to upgrade the 
equipment for the weekly Live Stream 
Worship.  Should you feel a desire to 
help improve the technology in the 
church and the life of others by 
electronically touching them, please 
consider contributing to the “Grace 
Tech Ministries” fund along with your 
normal contributions.  This can be 
done online at  https://
www.gracecamphill.org/give or by 
writing the dollar amount next to 
Other on your envelope and then in 
notes listing Grace Tech Ministries. 

Outdoor Worship Service - July 14 at 9:30am** 
 

Join us on July 14 at 9:30am in the parking lot for an Outdoor Service.  (There is no Live Stream, 
but services will be recorded and posted on the website the next day).   
 

Everyone is encouraged to bring a dish to share for a fellowship after the service.  There will, also, be 
crafts for youth.     
 

**If there is inclement weather the service will be moved into the sanctuary.  
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